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Sandra Soto

From: Dorothy Menasco  
Sent: Wednesday, August 23, 2017 5:44 PM 
To: Andrew Maurey 
Cc: Cheryl Bulecza-Banks; Bart Fletcher; Carlotta Stauffer; Ashley Quick 
Subject: RE: Prog Mod for New Docket 20170179-GU 

Thank you for that information, Andrew.  We will leave the prog mod as A1a. 

From: Andrew Maurey  
Sent: Wednesday, August 23, 2017 5:13 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco; Bart Fletcher 
Cc: Cheryl Bulecza-Banks 
Subject: RE: Prog Mod for New Docket 20170179-GU 

The progmod should remain A1a.  This matter will go directly to hearing. 

From: Dorothy Menasco  
Sent: Wednesday, August 23, 2017 4:47 PM 
To: Bart Fletcher 
Cc: Andrew Maurey; Cheryl Bulecza-Banks 
Subject: Prog Mod for New Docket 20170179-GU 

Good afternoon, Bart, 

Docket No. 20170179-GU has been established to address a test year notification from Florida City 
Gas.  We have given the progmod A1a.  Please let us know if this docket will be following a PAA 
track.  If so, we will change the progmod to A1f.  Thank you for your help. 

Dorothy

From: DMENASCO@psc.fl.state.us [mailto:DMENASCO@psc.fl.state.us]
Sent: Wednesday, August 23, 2017 4:39 PM 
To: CMS New Docket Opened 
Subject: Management Notification of New Docket No. 20170179 

This is to notify you of a new docket assignment. Click the following link to view: 07240-2017

The OPR for this docket is AFD 




